
Debra Woods 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Kerry Graves < kerrygr@gjcity.org > 

Tuesday, August 27, 2024 2:10 PM 

Travis Haldeman; marcm@fruita.org; Debra Woods; Keli Frasier; Thea Chase 

Michele Rohrbach 

One Riverfront Committee 

Kenneth Scissors has resigned from the One Riverfront. In the April interviews, the 

committee selected backup individuals to be contacted and asked to serve in case of a 

mid-year vacancy. Alyssa Jones was the first selection, and she has agreed to take the 

partial term ending in July 2026. Her appointment is scheduled on the September 18th 

agenda, please add her appointment to your next available agenda. Feel free to contact 

me with any questions. 

Thank you, 

Kerry Graves 

City Clerk's Office 

kerrygr@gjcity.org 

970-244-1509
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